
 

 

 

MSSD Families and Staff 

We understand your concerns related to COVID-19. Based on recommendations from Governor 
Bill Lee, McKenzie Special School District will be closed Thursday March 19 through Friday April 
10. 

All school events will be suspended beginning Thursday March 19. We will re-assess our 
situation prior to April 10. 

We plan to provide meal services beginning Monday March 23. Information related to time and 
location will be communicated ASAP.  

Our students’ health and safety is our number one concern. Please follow CDC guidelines by 

• Staying  at home when you are sick 
• Avoiding touching your eyes nose or mouth 
• Covering coughs and sneezes 
• Cleaning and disinfecting surfaces ad objects 
• Washing your hands often 

Please feel to reach out with any questions 

Lynn Watkins 

 

Director of Schools 


